
Federal Court Finds that Employers in New Jersey are not Required to Waive
Drug Test for Medical Marijuana

October 31, 2018

In the latest post by New Jersey Cannabis Counsel, Jennine DiSomma discusses a recent 
decision by a NJ federal court holding that an employer is not required to waive a drug test for 
medical marijuana. This is one of the first cases to address medical marijuana rights in the work 
place in New Jersey. 

To read more, click here.
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